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VIA EFIS
December 6, 2018

Morris L.. Woodruff

Secretary

Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street

P.O. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE: Notice of Withdrawal of Consolidated Communications Enterprise Services, Inc. d/b/a
Consolidated Communications IXC Missouri Tariff Pursuant to §392.461, RSMo.

Dear Mr. Woodruff:

Consolidated Communications Enterprise  Services, Inc. d/b/a Consolidated
Communications, in accordance with Section 392.461, RSMo. and Commission Rule 4 CSR 240-
28.070(6)", provides this letter as notice to the Missouri Public Service Commission of its intent
to withdraw and detariff in full the below-referenced tariff.

Effective date for detariffing: January 1, 2019

Tariff to be withdrawn: Missouri Tariff No. 1, Missouri Telecommunications Tariff
(reflected in EFIS as “Consolidated Communications
(Enterprise) - IXC(Telephone”))

Website address containing service
descriptions and rate information:  www.consolidated.com/regulatory
(available January 1, 2019)

If there are any questions or concerns regarding this filing, please call my direct line at
(936) 788-7420, or email me at kevin.kastor @ consolidated.com.

Sincerely,

Fowd] Kol

Kevin Kastor
Director — Government Affairs
Consolidated Communications

cc: opcservice @ded.mo.gov

' Commission Rule 4 CSR 240-28.070 has been rescinded effective December 30, 2018, and 28.070(6)
is now set forth in a streamlined Rule 4 CSR 240-28.013(1) effective the above date (Code of State
Regulations, 11/30/18).



